Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Sunervisor, District 7
0il Conservation Commissior
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing Forms C-104 and C-110, #s requested in your
letter of July 23, 1964. The form C-115 will be immediately
forthcoming from this office,

We are very sorry this hacpened and beli:ve us, when we say

we thought we were making 211 the reports necessary on this
well., Inland Crude had informed us to make the reports to

the Accounting Commission and Mr. McGrata had informed us to
make the reports to the Department of ths Interiior, Geological
Survey., S0 will you vlease accept our asologies and we will

be glad to comply in the future with anv other necessary forms,

Very truly ypﬁrs,
Ay S A
'}31%; HOLMES

’

P
i

JWH:m1
encl




